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Next Neighborhood Meeting - January 26, 7:00 p.m Franklin Elem. School
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Dates to Remember

Jan. 21, 9 a.m. - Coffee
Jan. 26, 7 p.m. - NWNA
Mtg, Franklin Elementary
March 17,9 a.m. - Coffee
April 14 - Newsletter

April 26, 7 p.m. - NWNA
Mtg (Officer Elections),
Franklin Elementary

April 28 - Dumpster/
Recycling Day

June 9, 9 a.m. - Coffee
July 14 - Newsletter

July 26, 7 p.m. - NWNA
Mtg, Franklin Elementary

July 28, Annual Picnic,
Franklin Park

Sept. 15, 9 a.m. - Coffee
Oct. 13 - Newsletter

Oct. 25, 7 p.m. - NWNA
Mtg, Franklin Elementary

Coffee (meet and greets)
will be held at:

Latte Da, 205 E. 39th St.

Changes for 2012

In order to help you better plan, be better connected to your
neighborhood association and hopefully become more involved we
(your current NWNA officers) have instilled a few changes for the

upcoming year.

While racking our brains as to how we can better connect to our
neighborhood and get more people involved, we realized that our
quarterly meetings in reality only occur three times a year (since
our summer meeting has traditionally been replaced by the annual
picnic). In an effort to make your NA more accessible we have
decided to not only reinstitute the summer meeting we are planning
to institue four additional "meetings" for 2012. Rather than the
more formal Thursday night meetings that have agendas and
outside speakers, these meetings will meet Saturday mornings at
Latte Da, they will have no agenda, no speakers and in fact are just
a casual opportunity for you to meet fellow members of your NA,
ask questions, share concerns our just chat and share some coffee,

provided by the NA.

Along with these changes also look for a new dates to remember
section on the front page of each quarterly newsletter. All of the
important dates for 2012 have been scheduled and can now be
added to your 2012 calendar.

Another change will be the delivery dates of the neighborhood
newsletter, rather than delivering the newsletters one week prior to
the next general meeting, the newletters will be delivered two
weeks prior to the next general meeting, giving you more time to
plan.
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